
STATE OF CAl.:IFORNIA -THE RESOURCES AGENCY ARNOLD SCHWARZENEGGER, Governor 

Approval of Insignificant Change to Modify Height of Transmission Poles 

Dear Victor: 

In accordanqe with the provisions of Title 20, California Code of Regulations, section 
'1769(a), California Energy Commission (Energy Commission) staff reviewed your 
petition received on December 23,2008, requesting to modify the height of the 
transmission poles at the Walnut Creek Energy Park project. Staff determined that the 
petition met the criteria of section 1769(a) (2), and mailed the enclosed "Notice of 
Insignificant Project Change" to the Energy Commission's post-certification project 
mailing list on January 27,2009. 

The Energy Commission did not receive any public comments regarding this requested 
project change within the 14-day public review period as specified in section 1769(a) 
(2). Therefore, your requested modification to the height of the transmission poles is 
approved. 

If you have any questions, please call me at (916) 651-2072, or e-mail me at 
drundqui@energy.state.ca.us. 

Sincerely, 

Dale Rundquis 
Compliance Project Manager 
Siting, Transmission & Environmental 
Protection Division 
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CALIFORNIA ENERGY COMMISSION 
1516 NINTH STREET 

SACRAMENTO, CA 95814-5512 

February 18, 2009 

Victor Yamada
 
Director, Environmental, Health & Safety
 
Edison Mission Energy
 
18101 Von Karman Ave., Suite 1700
 
Irvine, CA 92612-1046
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